
-2-

r

DEPARTMENT OF HELMINTHOLOGY,

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY.

WEST MAINS ROAD. 

EDINBURGH

I hope that I am not premature in suggesting that 
such appointments should be considered or in enclosing the attached 
memorandum on a possible research programme. I hope that it may 
valuable time^in so doing, but I am writing without knowledge of the 
situation in Canada. Please regard these as suggestions only.

I also enclose a note of my own aualifi cati 
inn0thfrrwayï!n ^ ^ 1 ^ ^ °f service to the University
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Yours very sincerely,

u\.


